“The Lord gives the Lord takes bless it be the name of the Lord”
Dearest Uncle Zikie 7"t

Words cannot explain how much we already miss you! From when we were all little children you were always
around us and only brought us happiness, joy and fun times.

From our early memories of seeing your red Firebird parked outside Bubbie & Zaidie's house on Fielding and
Rosedale while you were either eating their delicious food or dozing off while watching T.V. on the brown couch...
we always looked forward to seeing you.

The unforgettable visits to your downtown apartment and your optometry practice was always one of the highlights
of our visits to Montreal.

Even after we moved to Toronto we still continued to see you frequently. Whether it was for all our Smachots, that
you always shared in, or the occasional visits to Toronto, Montreal or the Laurentians. Speaking of the Laurentians
a fond memory was us young kids with our modern ski equipment and you with your wooden skis and rope
bindings!

You have always been an integral part of all our Smachot from Montreal to Toronto and all the way to Israel. You
never missed a Simcha! Thank you Uncle Zikie for always being there with us.

Zikie- you were the coolest Uncle!

How could you not have been?

You drove a sports car, you were always playing tennis and very active, going on road trips with Thommy and
traveling the world with Monique. You really enjoyed life to its fullest!

Zikie, we will always cherish all our great memories of you and pass them down from generation to generation.
We love you!
DI7WY DOKIINA,DI7WY DDONKY

Go in peace and arrive in peace”



